OFFICE PHONE TU 5.2161 RESIDENCE PHONE TU 5.3591
ROBERT L. BUNNEL
OIL PROPERTIES

BOX 110

CARLSBAD, NEW MEXICO

October 29, 1956

Mr. Mose Armstrong

New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission
Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

As agent for Mr, G, E. Conley of Santa Fe,
New Mexico, I have recently treated and completed
a well on his Federal lease in Sec. 33, T.20S.,
Re.28E.

At the moment we are faced with the problem
of disposing of approximately 350 barrels of load
0il which was used in the fracing process., This
load oil was purchased from the Neil H. Wills-Russell
field and of course he has paild the taxes and royalty
thereon. I understand that there is a separate form
necessary for a matter of this kind and would appreci-
ate 1t if you would send me some of them.

I would also appreciate it if you would furnish
me with a complete set of 0il Conservation Commission
forms necessary for the completion of the well, such as
"Request for Allowable", and so forth.

Ver ruly yours,

RBL: jdo Robert L. Bunnel



